COMMUNICATION - C12

ITEM 5

Committee of the Whole (Public Meeting)
October 6, 2020

From: Anna Tedisco-Bruce

Sent: Tuesday, September 29, 2020 2:43 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca; DeFrancesca, Rosanna <Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca>
Subject: [External] STOP Smart Centres Towers at Weston & Major MacKenzie
Importance: High

Hi, | appreciate your time in reviewing this email. | am writing to OPPOSE the development of towers
at Weston & Major Mackenzie in our community.

As a community member and tax payer who has lived in Vaughan (Kleinburg/Woodbridge) area for
over 20 years, this is extremely disappointing to hear. We chose to move to this area so long ago for
maintaining the historic beauty, including nature, and minimal congestion in comparison to Toronto
area. This has proven as a wonderful area for my family and future for my children, and hope that
this project will not move forward out of concern for significantly congesting the area. We have
already noticed a significant change in traffic with the building that has occurred to date, impacting
commutes and adding stress to the time it takes to travel in the area. The development of these
towers would most definitely contribute further congestion and stress to the community members.

Thanks you for your time,

Anna Tedesco-Bruce
Kleinburg Resident
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